Town of Eaton January 10, 2023 WATER PROJECT PRE-BID MEETING

The Eaton Town Council held a pre-bid meeting for the Water Project. Present are Daniel Blankenship and Dustin Reese.

Daniel Blankenship called the meeting to order.

Rachel Runge and Treann Quick were introduced with Commonwealth Engineers.

Rachel Runge went through the project summary with the attendees.

Rachel Runge answered any questions the contractors had and set up a tour of the water plant and wells for them. They also looked through the specs and plans.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Daniel Blankenship, Council President

1/20/2023

Attest:

Bridgett S. DeWees

1/20/2023